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Laptops! 

 

I am really pleased to tell you that we have now ordered 11 laptops using monies 

raised from the Santa trail.  Many thanks to those who organised the event. 

 

Also, we would like to thank the Parish Council, who have kindly agreed to pay for a 

further 3 laptops. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fan Club Events 

 

Sunday 23rd May, 2pm – 4pm – Scarecrow Hunt 

Please email hemingbroughfanclub@gmail.com 

by Friday 14th May if you are making a scarecrow, so they can be 

added to the map. 

 

 
 

Friday 11th June 

Gin Tasting with Ben Bowers – details will follow 

 

6th July 6pm 

Virtual Bingo 
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Non Uniform Day 

 

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 14th May in return for tombola prizes 

(for a stall at the Scarecrow Hunt).  Due to COVID restrictions, there will be a table 

on the playground to collect the donations – please do not send them to the 

office.  

 
 

 

Enjoy the long weekend, school is closed on Monday 3rd May for the Bank 

Holiday 


